

۱٦ آذار ۲۰۱۸

حضرة أهالي تلامزة الصف الأساسيّ الثالث الكرام،

في إطار أسبوع الآلام والقيامة الجحيدة وحرصًا منّا على أن تكون هذه الفترة مليئة بالصّلاة والعطاء وأفعال المحبّة، نعلمكم أنه نهار الإثنين الواقع فيه ٢٦ آذار ٢٠١٨ سيقوم مركز «Canne et Cœur» الذي يُعنى بكبار السّن بزيارة أولادنا وقضاء معهم وقتًا مميزًا. لذلك نطلب من الرّاغبين بإضافة طابع خاص لهذا النهار المميّز، المرور بمكتب السيدة يولا طويل واختيار إسم دواء من اللاّئحة المطلوبة من المركز لتقديمه لضيوفنا المسنين في هذه الأيام المباركة والجميدة.

عطاؤكم مقدّر عسى أن يزيده الله ويكثره.

الإدارة



March 16, 2018

Dear Grade 3 parents,

During the season of Lent, we commit to praying, fasting, giving up luxuries and doing kind deeds.

The elderly from the <u>Canne et Coeur Center</u> in Sarba will be visiting Grade 3 students on our ASG campus on Monday, March 26, 2018 to share the Easter spirit and take part in prayer, games, and fun.

We kindly ask you, Grade 3 parents, to pass by to Mrs. Yolla Tawil's office and pick any item of medication you'd like to offer a *Canne et Coeur* member for this spiritual season.

Your kindness is deeply appreciated.

Administration